
Assessment of the Gender Evaluation by the Gavi Evaluation Advisory Committee (EAC) 

After reviewing the final report for the ‘Evaluation of Gavi’s Gender Policy’, the Gavi Evaluation 
Advisory Committee (EAC) felt that it was a useful report that met the Gavi quality standards. 1  
 
The report is well written, very well structured, and the evidence is presented clearly and 
systematically. It is very transparent in its approach to address the Request for Proposal (RfP) and 
many of the findings are useful and credible. It was a theory driven evaluation which provides 
summative analysis of the policy whilst also clearly outlining the constraints and limitations they 
faced. The recommendations are well thought out and convincing.   
 
Overall, this is a very useful evaluation and the lessons learned will contribute to future work of 
the Gavi Alliance and key stakeholders, and likely help to inform Gavi’s new Strategy (2021-
2025).   
 


